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September 19, 2018 

Notice #:  CCBFTR01581 
Audience:  Resellers 
Subject:  Call Feature Monthly Recurring Charge and Pay Per Use Rate 

Increase 
Date Effective:  10/19/2018 

  

 
Frontier Communications is providing notification of a Call Feature Monthly Recurring 
Charge (MRC) and Pay Per Use rate increase effective October 19, 2018. The rate increase 
affects both business and residential features, across the Frontier footprint. 
 
For specific tariff and features affected, including the rate increase, please refer to the 
October 2018 Call Feature MRC and PPU Rate Increase spreadsheet. 
 
If you have questions regarding the information provided in this notice, please contact your 
Frontier Account Manager. 
 

© 2018 Frontier Corporation – All rights reserved 

This e-mail is the property of Frontier Communications Corporation and/or its relevant affiliates and may contain confidential and privileged 

material for the sole use of the intended recipient(s). Any review, use, distribution or disclosure by others is strictly prohibited. If you are not 

the intended recipient (or authorized to receive for the recipient), please delete all copies of the message. To be added or removed from the 

distribution list, please select the action and provide your contact information to Frontier at 

https://wholesale.frontier.com/wholesale/notifications-and-news/subscribe-to-notifications.  

 

Carrier Customer Bulletin 

https://wholesale.frontier.com/docs/wholesaledocs/ccbftr01581_feature-ppu_rateincrease_effective101918.xlsx
https://wholesale.frontier.com/wholesale/notifications-and-news/subscribe-to-notifications

